
My	name	is	Carrie	Brown	and	I	am	a	resident	of	Cincinnati	Ohio.		As	an	Ohioan	and	a	supporter	
of	Sandy	Hook	Promise,	I	urge	you	to	support	the	SAVE	Students	Act	(HB	123).		I	am	a	school	
based	mental	health	provider	(MSW	Social	Worker)	and	have	personally	implemented	several	
of	the	"Know	the	Signs"	research	based	prevention	programs	offered	by	Sandy	Hook	Promise	
Foundation	in	both	the	High	School	and	Junior	High	where	I	work.		I	have	witnessed	both	the	
great	need	for	these	programs	as	well	as	the	tremendous	impact	and	effectiveness	they	have	
on	students	and	staff.		I	feel	very	strongly	that	this	legislation	become	a	law	so	that	all	of	Ohio's	
students	and	school	staff		have	access	to	proven	prevention	programs	and	trainings	as	well	as	
to	ensure	that	the	programs	are	properly	supported	and	carried	out.				
		
We	have	the	power	to	prevent	future	tragedies	from	happening	to	our	children.		Please	support	
the	SAVE	Students	Act	as	it	moves	forward.	
		
Sincerely,	
		
Carrie	Brown	
Cincinnati,	Ohio	
	


